
 

 

 

 

To:  All Providers 

From:  Provider and Hospital Relations 

Date:  December 17, 2024 

Subject: Update on IEHP’s Finances 

 

Hello valued providers and hospital partners,  

Here is an update about IEHP’s financial situation. Please view this special video message from our CEO, Jarrod 

McNaughton, and thank you for all you do. 

 

 
 

https://vimeo.com/iehp/review/1039717993/5892d832cd 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or 

email ProviderServices@iehp.org 

 

All IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and Updates > Notices 
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